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Invitation to presentation of Thunderful Group´s Interim 
Report Q2 2024
Thunderful Group invites to a webcast August 21, 2024, 09.00 CEST.

The Q2 report for 2024 is presented and thereafter there is an opportunity to ask questions. 
Questions can be posed in writing via the webcast. A recorded version of the presentation will also be 
available on Thunderful Group's website. The presentation will be held in English. The Q2 report is 
published at 07.30 CEST August 21, 2024.
 
The presentation will be moderated by Anton Hoff, analyst at Redeye.
 
Present:
Martin Walfisz, CEO
Per Alnefelt, Interim CFO
 
To access the webcast, please click on the link below:
https://redeye-se.zoom.us/j/87164886731?pwd=INlaQwQGtzkoa2E1P7IbwfhHAdTli6.1

For more information, please contact:
Martin Walfisz, CEO, Thunderful Group, +46 705 37 19 10
Per Alnefelt, Interim CFO, Thunderful Group, +46 727 17 02 17

About Thunderful Group
Thunderful Group focuses on publishing and developing high-quality digital games for PC and 
console platforms. Headquartered in Gothenburg, Sweden, Thunderful Group spans a significant 
portion of the game industry value chain through its two main operating segments: Publishing and Co-
Development & Services. The group encompasses a global games publishing business, eight game 
studios with various creative and technological expertise, and a services business. The segments 
work synergistically to develop, market, and support a diverse portfolio of gaming experiences. 
Thunderful Group is listed on Nasdaq First North Premier. FNCA Sweden AB is appointed Certified 
Adviser.
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